

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL Kwik Cricket Club TERM 5 and 6



19th April 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

To continue supporting all children in leading healthy and active lifestyles, we will also be offering the children the opportunity to join a kwik cricket club with a team of people. There are a limited number of spaces for this club.

This club will run on Tuesdays after school; the dates for Term 5 and 6 are:

9/05, 16/05, 23/05, 06/06, 13/06, 20/06, 27/06, 04/07, 11/07, 18/07

If your child would like to attend, please return the form to school by **Wednesday** 3rd May 2017.

NOTE: For sports clubs please ensure your child has the correct clothing and footwear. Any child without appropriate clothing or footwear will not be able to join in.

If your child is unable to attend this club, please contact the school office by either phone or letter.

If you wish for your child to walk home without adult supervision please tick this option below, otherwise we will expect you to collect your child from the school hall at 4.20pm. If you are going to be late to collect your child please call the school, if you are regularly late in collecting your child from this club they will no longer be able to take part.

We feel sure that the children will enjoy taking part in this extra-curricular activity and we thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Miss G. Cunningham Active Learning Team











AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ~ TERM 5 AND 6

To: Miss G. Cunningham	
Child's name	
Class	
I give permission for my child to attend the Kwik Cricket	afterschool club.
Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge of the group giving consent on my behalf for anaesthetic to be administered and any other urgent medical treatment to be given.	
I give permission for my child to walk home without adult supervision this term after their club.	
Signed	(Parent/Carer)









